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PRAISES
and

REQUESTS

• Praise the Lord for the recent 
professions of faith.  

• Praise the Lord that we were 
able to place a Gospel message 
in every home in Miramont, a 
village next to Saint-Gaudens. 

• Pray for safety as we continue 
to serve the Lord in France. 

• Pray for Ian’s salvation that he 
would come to a saving 
knowledge of Christ.  

• Pray for growth in Luchon, 
that we would see more people 
attend and also more maturity 
in the believers. 

• Pray for growth for the church 
in Saint-Gaudens.  

• Pray for the revival services in 
March. 

• Pray for God’s provision for 
t h e t r i p t o Z a m b i a .  
(aafc.world)

Revival Services 
 Please be in prayer for us as we hold special services at the church from March 15-17. We will 
be inviting contacts to come and hear the messages brought by an evangelist, distributing invitation 
and placing posters throughout town for the services. Pray that the Lord would use this time to 
encourage our church and that God would work in our hearts. Pray also that we would see souls 
saved for His glory through the preaching of His Word. Please pray specifically for me as I will be 
translating the messages in French. Pray that the Lord would give clarity.

 March - April 2020
 What an amazing opportunity it is to serve the Lord in 
France. We have seen the Lord bless in many ways since our 
last prayer letter. One blessing was the different people who 
have made professions of faith recently. The sister of a church 
member began coming to church the beginning of the year and 
trusted Christ as her Savior in January. Pray that she would 
grow in her new found faith as we work through discipleship 
material with her. Two preteens also made professions of faith 
with me as we worked through a lesson on faith. They are also 
working through children’s discipleship material with me each 
Sunday afternoon. Please pray that all of these people would 
stay faithful to the Lord.  
 This June, I will be going to Zambia with several other 
pastors to help train national pastors and spread the Gospel. 
Please be in prayer that this trip would be a great blessing to 
those who we will be visiting and also that the Lord would 
continue to provide for the trip itself.

Kids from Karis’s Birthday Party


